May 10, 1966

De, R. N. Bazr

Secretary and Executive Officer
State Department of Health
Department of Health Building
University of Minnesots |
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55456

‘Dear Dr. Bary:

Far yea; s I've been b&i&v amused and anﬁayeai by the propagenda
stamp on the Health De@a;‘mem stationery, and took the opportunity
vecently to compose the enclosed. Since it is in part tongue-in-cheek,
I should not want to embarmzas the Health Dopartment.. But would not.
the letter rather provide o goed excuse to dxcp the silly and useless o
prppaganda? :

o Gevernment miunst advisge and infarm, even lead, but th:a "eat
more da.zrgr fat" plug is ma.uiﬂaadmg‘
pa

I will await youxr :g*eaciiam before sendmg the ietter. : l
Cordxaliy,
. ' . ' Hem:gr Blackburn, M. D.

HB:neb
Enclogure



